
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

December 1, 2022 
 

 
 Hot lunch today is calzones. 
 Congratulations to our grade 7/8 girls team on their silver finish in the City Championships last night.  

They played a solid game with lots of great sportsmanship and skill.  Thank you so much to Berzan, 
Rontai, Cohen, Kai and Adham for their great timing and scoring and staying for the bronze game to 
help out. Tonight we have our final game of the season with our grade 7 competitive team playing 
their City Champship game at St. Joseph’s.   

 Grade 8 boys basketball team, Ms. Nelson is still missing jerseys from Deven, Hudson, & Colton. 
Please bring these in tomorrow. 

 Marching band please meet in the music room at 12:15 
 There is a SOGI club meeting at lunch in the library after the eating period. Anyone interested in 

topics around sexual orientation and gender identity is welcome to join us. Job number one today: 
choose our club name! 

 The gathering area at lunch is open for grade 8s. 
 Food & Clothing Drive: please consider bringing in canned food items and/or winter clothing 

(jackets/hats/gloves/new socks). Items can be dropped off in front of the main office. 
 All grade 8 girls interested in playing competitive volleyball this season are asked to attend the first 

tryouts tomorrow at 7:30 am.  Please be on time. 
 Any leadership students available to make posters, please meet at lunch (after the eating time) in the 

art room. 
 Popcorn will be for sale tomorrow at lunch in the Hollow Log 
 Gordon Head Leadership is pleased to announce that our Holiday Bulletin Board contest is back! 

All classes are invited to decorate the board outside their classroom to spread some winter cheer. 
Voting will take place on Dec 15th and there will be a winner for each grade.  

 


